Student Picnic Invitation
This is a reminder about the annual Student and Faculty picnic we’ll be having.  It will be held, if weather allows, on August 30, 2013 at 1:00 P.M. at the shelter in No-Name Park.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are also going to invite several really important folk, including the Honorable Judge Meller and Mr. Hartman.

Here are some important phone numbers:
Call today and RSVP	(412) 555‑0101
Questions about bringing dishes	(412) 555‑0102
Can’t come; party pooper	(412) 555‑SORRY, ext. 217

You can bring anything you like!  We’ll need:
Hamburgers, hot dogs, and buns
Salads
Sides
Snacks
Desserts
A friend (but not to eat!)

